
   

The Dubois Anglers & Wildlife Group (DAWGs) is a non-profit organization committed to the  

preservation and protection of the recreational and aesthetic quality of the Upper Wind River Watershed.  
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& Wildlife Group 
Spring 2019 Newsletter 

Pete’s Pond Project  

 In the Fall of 2017, we celebrated the beginning of Phase 1 

of pond construction. We’ve moved a lot of ground since that 

time and filled a lot of it with water! Trumpeter Swans visited the 

pond within a month of initial fill and fish were stocked in June 

of 2018 by the Wyoming Game and Fish Department’s Dubois 

Hatchery. We held the first Kid’s Fishing Day at Pete’s Pond a 

week later.  

 Pete’s Pond has become a stopping point for migrating wa-

terfowl and a focus of community recreational use. In addition, 

community involvement in the project has been very gratifying. 

 A bridge over the outlet channel and picnic pavilion were 

constructed by the Bruce 

Thompson family. A handicap 

fishing ramp, pathways, park-

ing area, and a restroom are all 

complete; over a 100 trees and 

shrubs have been planted. 

We’re planning to wrap up con-

struction activities this spring. 



Thank you to the many generous supporters  

and  

grantors who made Pete’s Pond happen! 

Grantors and Organizational Donors  
This project was made possible by major funding from Wyoming Wildlife and Natural Resource Trust 

 

 Dubois Community Project   Wyoming Game and Fish Commissioner’s License 

 Dubois Volunteers, Inc.    Commissioners Byrd and Anselmi 

 Never Sweat Recreation Board  Wyoming Game and Fish Department 

 Popo Agie Anglers    US Forest Service; Wind River Ranger District  

 Town Of Dubois     

 Private Donors  

$75,000 and above: James Parkman   

$25,000 and above: Kemmerer Family Foundation   

$10,000 and above: Judy and Dick Agee  McDonnell Charitable Gift Fund  

$5,000 and above :   

Gary and Michelle Ferguson  Neil Neumeyer  Richard and Martha Supina  

Bert Milton Realty Barry and Wendy Rowland   

$1,000 and above:   

Robert Betts Jr. Bob and Mary Lou McGee Lynn Stewart 

Pete Buonocore Jeff Milton Jeffery and Susan Sussman 

Cliff and Leslie Lewis  Frank Nappi Bruce Thompson Family 

Roger and Shelley Lucas Carol Petera Leigh Tuckey 

Marlow’s Fly Shop James  Rice Mary Turney & Rick Lique  

Mathiasen Family Trust David and Lynne Sparks   

$500 and above:   

Larry and Merry Evans  Tom and Tammy Lucas  Rohde Family Foundation  

Hamilton Land Surveying  Mike and Karen McCullough  Charles  Sorden Memorial  

Ron and Judy Johnson Outdoor Images  Kerry and Missy Sprouse  

Larry and Cindy Lewis Piedmont Forestry Consultants  Vince and Sandy Sullivan  



    

Fish Stocking Donors:   

Dan Canale Neil Neumeyer Jeffery and Susan Sussman 

Bob and Mary Lou McGee Patrick and Jocelyn Parker T Cross Ranch 

Bert Milton Realty Levi Ramey Leigh Tuckey 

Frank Nappi Richard Supina  

Additional Donors:   

Bret and Katie Barngrover Andrew and Eleanor Gipson Onefish Engineering 

Jennifer Batting Marian Greenwood  Brent Pasquinelli 

Kathleen and Ed Biesiadecki  Howard Haile  Mary Lou Petty 

Twila Blakeman  Michael Havard  Mark Quigley 

Daniel and Frances Brown  Debra Heaton  Tom Radoumis 

Jeff and Diana Byers  Jamie Houck  Leon Sanderson  

Dan and Katie Caplan  Jill Judd Char and George Sherman 

Jim Carter Carl and Ellen Jungck  Lori Sincavage 

Chimenti  Contracting LLC Mark Levin Jim Stewart 

Ellen Clark  Elizabeth Lewis Robert and Leslie Struble 

Margo Clark and Clay Fulcher John Marlow  Swintz Appraisals LLC 

Sylvia Crouter  Thomas Martin Lary and Kathy Treanor 

Ron and Marsha Dubay Dennis and Connie Mock Steven Volpin 

Tami Eastman Mike  and Janet Morgan Bill Weaver 

Gary Epp Ken Nattell Stan White 

Gary Evershed  Michael Neumeyer  Mark and Lois Wingerson  

Barry Floyd  Rick Ogden  



 

 

If you will be unable to attend the meeting:  Please mail in your 2019 

Membership Contribution to DAWGs PO Box 28 Dubois, WY 82513 

Your $50 or more membership is a 

100% Investment in Fisheries, Wildlife and Natural Re-

source Projects which benefit the Upper Wind River Valley 

DAWGs Steering Committee 

President: Neil Neumeyer Vice President: Larry Lewis Sec/Treasurer: Vic Augustine 

Dave Dufek, Leon Sanderson, Kevin Johnson, Brad Marlow, Dennis Kidd, Nick Dobric 

Lynn Stewart, Frank Nappi, Ron Johnson 

Check us out!!   dawgsonline.org  

Facebook  Dubois Anglers Wildlife Group 

SAVE the DATE: DAWG’s Annual Meeting August 1st  2019 

Kid’s Fishing Day   June 8th 2019 at Pete’s Pond 


